
 
Pre-Filing Notice 

April 1, 2025 Consolidated Election  
 
Notice is hereby given that candidate petition packets for the April 1, 2025, 
Consolidated Election will be accepted from 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. beginning 
Tuesday, November 12, 2024, through Monday, November 18, 2024 
(excluding weekend days) for the offices of Mayor, Alderman-Ward 2, 
Alderman-Ward 4, Alderman-Ward 6, Alderman-Ward 5 (2-Year Unexpired 
Term), and City Clerk. 
 
Petition packets will be accepted by Executive Assistant Ruth Scott at the 
City of DeKalb City Hall, located at 164 E. Lincoln Highway, during the dates 
and hours noted above. 
 
Candidates are asked to use City Hall’s Second Street entrance and proceed 
to the second floor to file their packets.  
 

 


